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Subject: SUPPLY SYSTEM NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2 ,- ,'

10CFR50.55(e) #175 WBG RADIOGRAPHS .

In accordance with provisions of 10CFR50.55(e), your office was
advised by telephone on November 19, 1981 of a potentially reportable
condition concerning WBG Radiographs.

Attached is an interim report on the subject condition. Please contact
Mr. R.T. Johnson at (509) 377-2501 extension 2712 if there are any
questions.
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Interim Report. .

P0TENTIALLY REPORTABLE 10CFR50.55(e) CONDITION
WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2

#175 WBG RADIOGRAPHS

WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM
DOCKET NO. 50-397

LICENSE NO. CPPR-93
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Potential Problem

During a review of accepted radiographs performed by WBG it was determined
that 16 welds, cut of a sample of 110 welds, contained either film quality
or defect problems. Film quality problems were lack of proper density,
missing shots so that the full weld surface was not covered, and some film
had missing penetrameters. Weld quality problems were a linear indication
in the root pass. A second review by the Bechtel Level III reduced the
total number of welds rejectable for weld quality to eight. Three of these
eight welds were cut out to examine the root pass. The examination re-
sulted in confirming the rejection of two of the three welds for improper
fit-up which exceeded Code allowables.

Approach to the Problem

A larger sample of 1,000 welds (approximately 3,000 - 4,000 radiographs)
have been selected for review. Each radiographic film will be reviewed
for film quality and rejectable indications. This sample review is being
conducted by Bechtel NDE personnel. Film which does not meet film quality
requirements will be evaluated. Acceptable film will be reviewed for weld
quality and appropriate rework measures will be taken.

Status of Proposed Resolution

Present schedules indicate the sample review will be complete May 1,1982.
A report will be compiled and determination made as to whether a 100%
review is necessary.

Projected Completion of Corrective Action and Report

An interim report will be provided by March 1,1982 to the Nuclearo

Regulatory Commission.
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